
Dear Scouting Family, 

We’re thankful for the support we continue to receive from our Scouting 
families. Even through these challenges local Scouting has adapted and thrived 

serving close to 10,000 youth and more than 5,000 volunteer leaders! Patriots’ Path 

Council has never been more relevant or important to our communities throughout 

northern and central New Jersey, and we thank you for helping us provide programs 

that are making a difference.   

We are writing to you on behalf of our 2024 Friends of Scouting appeal.  Your unit is 
scheduled to have a presentation in the near future, and we wanted to make sure to get 

some important information to you in advance of that presentation. Like many 

organizations, we continue to be challenged by outside factors, and your financial 
support is needed. In fact, our Friends of Scouting appeal is one of the largest single 

sources of funding for our local Scouting program and 100% of funds raised stay 

local.   

Scouts from families like yours are a welcome beacon of joy, demonstrating 

a cheerful spirit, creativity and kindness, demonstrating the power of Scouting 

to improve lives. Our volunteer leaders and camps continue to demonstrate a 

passionate dedication to serving their Scouts through innovation and meaningful 

programs. Scouts continued to do a good turn daily, and our local communities and 

country were made better by the skills and values instilled thanks to friends like you.  

Please know your contribution is vital to Scouting’s and the Patriots’ Path 

Council’s continued success. It is an important part in helping us deliver Scouting to 

the youth of the communities we serve, ensuring the delivery of character 

development, citizenship training and growth in physical, mental and spiritual fitness.  

Please take a moment to look over the enclosed information and then 

consider completing your pledge form, which provides a variety of ways to make 

your gift for our 2024 campaign. In advance, we thank you for your consideration 
and support of Scouting.  

Yours in Scouting, 

Garrick J. Stoldt         Marc T. Andreo 
Council President 

Jay DeBoey 
Council Commissioner        Scout Executive 
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